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Debra smith
2, Willersley Close
Paulsgrove
Portsmouth
PO6 3SS

Dear sir/madam

Its come to my attention that the police want to revoke the alcohol licence from
my local and very convenient shop Danny mart in ludlow.,Paulsgrove Portsmouth.
Id like to say that ive lived in paulsgrove all my life and know the shop very well,
the staff in there are all very nice and polite, and as well as my self, my friends and
family use this shop quite regularly to by alcohol and other shopping essentials.I
have a disability and would be very disappointed if this shops licence was revoked
as its very close to me, and I find it difficult travelling.I asked that that this decision
be reviewed as I know it will greatly be missed in our community.

many thanks

D smith and the local community
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